
Deep�Clean�in�
Church�End�&�
High�Street.

In conjunction with the Barley Parish Council, on Tuesday the 1st of October the NHDC 
Street Cleaning Team will be carrying out a deep clean of straw and leaves from the 
gutters in Church End on the side that normally evades being cleaned because of 

parked vehicles. This side is the side that has The Town House and the Barley Shop. 
Barley villagers and visitors will be asked either to park in The Town House Car Park, or 
on the opposite side of the road, against the Church and Margaret House between the 

hours of 7.00 am to 1.00 pm

On Tuesday the 29th of October the NHDC Street Cleaning Team will be carrying out the 
same deep clean  of straw and leaves from the gutters in the High Street that normally 

evades being cleaned because of parked vehicles. This side is the side that has 
Richmonds Coaches and the Surgery. Barley villagers and visitors will be asked to park 
in The Town House Car Park or change sides to park opposite on the Bankside side of 

the High Street between 7.00 am to 1.00 pm.

In each case, NO WAITING bollards will be put out on the afternoon before to remind 
residents to temporarily change parking habits.

Please check your holiday dates, and if necessary please move your vehicle either to a 
friends driveway or The Town House Car Park.
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